
Transfer Action caucus

What Happened? What's Next?

Make it happen Steps for leaders:

Memo:

Thursday, May 5, 2022

 Establish separate website to respond to prior learning
and display all information in one place.
Continue to improve processing of undistributed courses
and identifying best practices for review among
campuses.
Consider prior learning credit and assessment as all credit
earned/learned before attending an IU campus.
Develop a process for evaluation of credits (and rules)
which value advisor-input.
Establish a mini caucus to examine intercampus transfer
infrastructure. Goal to is to identify and addresses the
unique challenges facing enrollment and movement of
students.

In this week's meeting the policies committee developed the
following recommendations:

We appreciate your efforts in getting the benchmarking and
measuring surveys completed. We are excited to share the
findings and recommendations with the caucus.

Data and Tracking will review their recommendations 
next week. As we get closer to the end of the caucus, 
it is important that we continue to support the 
process with active campus engagement.

The continuation of assessment of the current state of 
barriers within the campuses
and utilization of strategic doing is imperative to 
student success.

Within the next two weeks, the recommendations 
from the caucus findings will be sent to the 
workgroups on the campus level.

Please prepare to support the campus representatives (in the upcoming weeks) as
they engage with the workgroups to implement some of the recommendations
provided by the caucus.

Articulations 
Prior Learning
Procedures and Processes
Intercampus Transfer

This week's recommendations 
came from our Policies group. 
Their 
recommendations focused on: 


